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6th January 2023
Dear Parents,

Happy New Year 2023 and a welcome back to everyone. It has been lovely to see all the children excited to be back in school and learning this week.

We look forward to a new term with lots happening. From next week we will resume the newsletters which will give you information on what has been happening that week, key dates for your diary and other useful information. By the end of next week, you will receive a parent leaflet from your child’s class teacher with information about the curriculum and events for this half term.
We would like to thank the Bridges Federation especially Zohra and Kate for their hard work and commitment to Friars in 2022. We look forward to inter-school competitions and other shared events.
We would also like to say a fond farewell to Kate Wignall who has been at Friars for many years and taught so many children and families here. We wish her all the best with her young family.

We are happy to welcome back Terry Maragh who will be covering planning time in Reception, Year 1 and Year 3 for the rest of this year. Ben will also return to cover planning time in Year 5 and 6.

The successful parent review day will be repeated later this term on Wednesday 1st March. The school will be closed to pupils on this day and you will be invited in with your child to attend a meeting with their class teacher.
A final reminder that we must try really hard this term with punctuality and attendance. We can no longer authorise any term time leave and encourage you to book travel during the school holidays. All children do need to arrive at school between 8.45 and 9am. Late arrivals disrupt learning for everyone in the class, and mean that children miss out on crucial input to their lessons. Thank you to those who are regularly on time.

Clubs start back next week and need payment in order for your child to attend. Please do contact Joan in the office if you have any queries.
We look forward to a successful spring term, and are always at the gate in the mornings should you have any questions.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Jo Wratten
Headteacher
Achieving excellence in a happy, nurturing and safe environment 
Compassion, Creativity, Endeavour, Resilience, Respect, Responsibility
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